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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

October 6, 2011 
        
       
Dan Charles Anthony Hekrdle 
670 Bellows Street 
St. Paul, MN 55107 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 670 Bellows Street  
 
Dear Mr. Hekrdle: 
 
This is to confirm that on September 20, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that you get out of the C of O program and give you 
an extension to November 30, 2011 to complete the list.  She will leave it up to DSI as to 
whether they will send a fire inspector out or if they turn the file over to a Code Enforcement 
inspector who handles private dwellings.  They will go through the list and make sure it is 
addressed before the file is closed.   
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 19, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers.  You may attend this hearing if you wish to contest further. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email 
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